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The Phoenix #1 Family Center hosted a
 Galentine’s Day for 7th and 8th grade girls. The

event centered on the importance of self love and
friendship! The young ladies engaged in important

and meaningful conversations on the meaning 
of self love and interpreted their 

thoughts in a painting.
The girls truly enjoyed themselves!

 

Students Return To School 3/18

3/5-3/7

3/10-
3/17

Fun Fact! Will you be my Galentine? 

Hello Phoenix #1 Families!

Spring is in the air! 
It’s a great time to head outdoors, 

enjoy the sunshine and get some exercise!

Love, The Family Center Staff

March 2025

Hello Families!

Pi is a mathematical constant. It is
the ratio of the distance around a
circle to the circle's diameter. This

produces a number, and that number
is always the same. However, the

number is rather strange. The number
starts 3.14 and continues without end.

That is why March 4th or 3/14 is
known as Pi Day! 

Did you know that March 14th is
known as Pi Day?

Phoenix #1 Family Center Hours
Monday-Friday 8:00am-4:30pm

Third Friday of the Month 9am-1pm
Third Saturday of the Month 8am-12pm

Last Wednesday of the Month open until 6pm
for  Family Fun Night!

 Upcoming events: 

Spring Break

https://kids.kiddle.co/Mathematical_constant
https://kids.kiddle.co/Diameter
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FamilyCenter@phxschools.org

(602) 523-8837

Please allow 24 hours for a response.

1210 N. 5th Avenue

 Stay in touch :

Face 2 F.A.C.E.
Get to know your Family And Community Engagement Team!

This year marks the 100h Birthday of Lowell School.
 A multi-day celebration was held beginning with an alumni
dance held at The American Legion Hall on February 28th.

The dance was attended by many past and 
present Lowell  students and staff. 

The following day, many beautification  projects were
held on the 100 year old campus. These projects included

the planting of new gardens and a 
new mural for the school!

Happy 100th Birthday, Lowell!

Meet Mrs. Martha Lupercio!  Mrs. Lupercio is a
retired teacher and Arizona native. Her entire

teaching career was spent teaching kindergartners
and first graders at Lowell Elementary .  She is now

the F.A.C.E. on the Tiger Campus!

This year,  she looks forward to working with Lowell
families, students, and staff. Lowell School will be

celebrating their 100th anniversary and she is
excited to help plan and have the families and

community celebrate this wonderful milestone!

Some of Mrs. Lupercio’s favorite things to do are
crafting with her daughters and spending time with

her husband and big extended family!


